
Cruise Above the Clouds

New Entry and Parking Plan

We are always trying to make our show better, so this year we are going to try a different entry and parking system (see the map). 

Note that parking of show vehicles will be back in, front facing out.

Review the Map!	Review the Map!	Review the Map!

We will have two show car entrances this year. One at Fairview Street (where it has always been) and one at West Street (new). Both of these entrances have traffic lights so right turns can be made on red. Unfortunately, if you are coming into town from the west, there are no left turn arrows at these streets so be careful. 

For those entering at Fairview, you will continue to Lake Ave. You will then be directed to parking on Park Street or on Lake Ave. Note that we are going to use Lake Ave. to park cars this year!

For those entering at West Street, you will be directed to Henrietta Ave to be parked.

Note that there will be NO show car entry on the streets between Fairview and West streets. 

Center Street is reserved for our major sponsor vehicles. 

We will try to fill all other parking before we use the parking lot behind City Hall and the Senior Center. That is now a designated “Park and Ride” lot but does not appear to have a lot of use on weekends. However, if you know you need to leave early it is the best location to park your ride. 

With show car parking all around the park this year, especially the additional parking along Lake Ave., we think it will make a better experience both for those showing their vehicles and those coming to see them.

